
Minutes for CEPP meeting of November 3, 2010 
 

, 
Mimi Hellman, Chris Kopec, Josh Ness, Muriel Poston, Bob Turner (Chair) 
 
I. Approval of minutes. The minutes of October 27 were approved with 

revisions. 
 
II. VPAA Disciplines Project. There was continued discussion of CEPP’s role in 

the Discipline’s Project.  It was decided that any action by CEPP at this point 
would be premature.  CEPP decided wait until the December Academic Staff 
meeting to see individual departmental responses to the VPAA’s request 
regarding the Disciplines Project before moving forward. 

 
III. On-line Credit Motion: CEPP discussed the current draft of the motion to 

accept on-line credit in transfer from accredited institutions.  
 
IV. Alumni Learning Census: CEPP reviewed the latest draft of the Alumni 

Learning Census.  Questions were raised in regards to items 59-69 of the 
census, including why the college did not already have a respondent’s racial 
identification. Furthermore, CEPP wanted more clarification about how ASC 
imagines this survey would change policy?  It was agreed that CEPP would 
ask for a post-survey communication from the ASC regarding how the survey 
data impacts CEPP.  In the future CEPP will ask for more detailed follow-up 
from the ASC to help close the loop on assessment. 

 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:35 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Rubén Graciani 


